
 

 

 
 
Tuesday 17th March 2020 
 
 
 
Coronavirus update 
 
 
Good morning, 
 
 
 
As things are changing rapidly, I am trying to update you daily with any new information. 
 
Firstly, just to make clear a point from the letter yesterday: 
 
With regard to the symptoms, the letter said ‘prolonged cough and high temperature’. You do not need 
to have both of these together to be symptomatic. It could be one or the other. 
 
In line with the Prime Minister’s briefing yesterday, if anyone in the household is showing symptoms 
of COVID-19, the whole household must self-isolate for 14 days. 
 
If you have had close contact with anyone who has been confirmed to have COVID-19 or if you have 
been in close contact with someone who has travelled from abroad and you are unsure about whether 
your children should be attending school or not, please telephone school and we will try to advise you 
based on the guidance issued by the Department for Education. 
 
We will continue to keep you updated with next steps as we receive further information.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs A Grist 
Headteacher 
 

 


